香港金融管理局



10 November 2006

Miss Salumi Chan Clerk to Panel on Financial Affairs Legislative Council Legislative Council Building 8 Jackson Road Central Hong Kong

Dear Miss Chan,

Follow-up on meeting on 6 November 2006

I refer to the letter dated 9 November 2006 from Ms Rosalind Ma of your The Hong Kong Monetary Authority will consider providing the latest figures on the accumulated surplus of the Exchange Fund and the placement by the fiscal reserves in future regular briefings for the Panel as suggested by a member of the Panel.

You may wish to note that the requested information is already available to the public through a monthly press release "Exchange Fund Abridged Balance Sheet and Currency Board Account", which can be found on the HKMA website (www.hkma.gov.hk).

Yours sincerely,

for Chief Executive

Hong Kong Monetary Authority